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Central Weber Sewer Improvement D

September 4, 2014

Weber County Planning Commission
2380 Washington Blvd.
Ogden, Utah 84401-1473

Reference: Proposed Mallard Springs Subdivision
2200 South 4300 West

We have been asked to update the current status for providing sanitary sewer service for the
proposed Mallard Springs Subdivision at 2200 South 4300 West. In Central Weber’s letter of
August 8, 2013 to the Weber County Planning Commission we listed four conditions. The first of
those conditions was to annex the property to be served into the Central Weber Sewer
Improvement District. This has been completed and recorded at Weber County.

The review of sanitary sewer plans and details the associated connection to the Central Weber
sewer line (Items #2 & #3) should happen during the utility construction of the subdivision.

The payment of Impact Fees (Item #4) will be paid and collected by Weber County when building
permits are issued.

If you have further questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

CENTRAL WEBER SEWER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

Lance L. Wood, P. E.
General Manager

cc:  Jason Hamblin

2618 West Pioneer Road, Ogden, Utah 84404 < Telephone (801) 731-3011 Fax (801) 731-0481



